
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item G 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion on the termination of the Intergovernmental 

Agreement for Building Inspection Services with Town of Dale. 
 
Please find in your packets a copy of the letter Staff received from Town of Dale. If the 
Board has further questions, Administrator Wisnefske will be available at the meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEM ONLY – NO ACTION NEEDED 
 
If you have any questions about this information, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


